From: Christina Flores

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 8:11 AM

To: Karen Phillips; Bryan Pankhurst

Cc: Daisy Ruiz

Subject: FW: To City Council | Email from Website

Good morning,

Each Councilmember received the below email separately regarding Tradition Regional Park.

Thank you,

Christina Flores

Executive Assistant
Office of the Mayor and City Council
City of Port St. Lucie
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984
(772) 873-6472 office; (772) 871-7382 fax
cflores@cityofpsl.com

From: ray miller < raymiller637@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 8:58 AM
To: Christina Flores < CFlores@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: To City Council | Email from Website

Email to council members

Dear Vice Mayor Martin,

My name is Ray Miller and I am a member of the Vitalia Disc Golf Club and the Treasure Coast Disc Golf Club. We have an opportunity to create a disc golf course in the Tradition Regional Park that could bring economic and recreational benefits to western Port St Lucie. As you know tournament play can bring in tourist dollars. Plus, disc golf is a growing sport and is relatively cheap compared to other sport venues.

The courses that are currently in St Lucie and Martin Counties are small 9 or 10 hole courses or were designed in storm water detention areas that flood easily.

Please consider having your park planning group review the course design that has been already provided by Mr. Mark Baldwin.

Than you for your time and consideration.

Ray Miller 10045 SW Coral Tree Circle Port St Lucie, FL 34987

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone